
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 11TH APRIL 2025 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

Dear Parent/Carer 

What a wonderfully busy few weeks we’ve had here at school! With so many       

exciting events, trips, and competitions, it’s been a vibrant, joyful time for our  

children and staff alike. 

As part of our Lenten journey, we’ve continued with our charitable efforts.          

Following last week’s Key Stage 2 Big Walk to Lytham Hall, our younger       

children—led confidently by Year 3—completed their own sponsored walk through 

Green Drive. A huge well done to all who took part! Please don’t forget to add any 

remaining sponsorship donations to our CAFOD Big Walk page via the link below. 

All funds go directly to the charity. 

  CAFOD Big Walk – St Peter’s 

 

We began this week with a beautiful Reconciliation Service led by Father Peter, 

giving those children who were able to, the opportunity to receive the Sacrament of 

Confession. It was a truly special moment of reflection. 

We were also honoured to receive the Statue of Our Lady of Lourdes, from St Bede’s 

last Friday, continuing her pilgrimage throughout the Diocese as part of the      

centenary celebrations. Throughout the week, children have written heartfelt    

prayers, created artwork inspired by scripture, and learned more about Saint     

Bernadette. A small group of pupils then carried Our Lady on to her next stop—Our 

Lady Star of the Sea Primary School—where they took part in a deeply moving act 

of worship with their peers. 

I continue to be so proud of all our children. This week alone: 

 Year 3 led their class worship with confidence and spoke so thoughtfully 

about kindness. 

 Our football and netball teams displayed fantastic teamwork and sportsman-

ship during their matches. 

 The Rock Steady performers wowed everyone with their energetic and confident 

performances in front of a big audience! 

A heartfelt thank you to the PTFA and all the families who supported our Bingo 

Night—what a fun evening it was! It was wonderful to see so many families    

coming together and enjoying the event. Thank you also to our brilliant staff and 

to all of you, our families, for supporting every learning opportunity, enrichment 

event, and creative idea we put into motion. Your partnership truly makes our 

school a special, joyful, and nurturing place. 

Please take a moment to check out the attached OPAL Stay and Play poster—we’d 

love for you to join us. 

As we approach the final week of term, we now turn our focus to Holy Week—a time 

of quiet reflection and deep meaning. Year 6 are currently preparing liturgies to 

share with each class as we walk with Jesus on His journey to the cross. They will 

also lead Prayer Stations, open from the start of the day on Thursday, and you are 

warmly invited to experience these for yourself in a quiet and prayerful              

atmosphere. Father Peter will also be joining us during this sacred time. 

 

Wishing you all a restful weekend . 

God Bless. 

Mrs G-R 
 

Handy Links 

TERM DATES 

CONTACT US 

ARE YOU ELIGBLE FOR FREE 

SCHOOL MEALS? 

SCHOOL HOMEPAGE 

FOREST SCHOOL 

SCHOOL NURSING TEAM 

SEND SPRING NEWSLETTER 

myHappymind 

 

 

 

APRIL 

Tue 15 OPAL stay & play—9AM 

Tue 15 followed by Book Look  

Wed 16 Easter Lunch 

Thu 17 School closes for Easter 

Mon 28 School opens Summer Term 

Tue 29 Y4/5 Theatre Trip 

Wed 30 Y6 St Bedes Orientation Eve 

MAY 

Mon 5 May Day Bank Holiday 

Wed 7 Y5 Trip to Manchester 

w/c 12 Y6 SATS 

Tue 20  Class photos 

Tue 20 St Peters Got Talent 

Fri 23 School closes for half-term 

JUNE 

Mon 9 School re-opens 

Wed 11 Y6 Winmarleigh Residential 

Fri 27 Charity Football Aid—in  

 memory of Patrick McCready 

JULY 

Fri 18 School closes for summer 

 

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-peters-big-lent-walk1070?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=BCJ_S_BLWS_CAFOD_25_Activate_Day1&mi_u=53871045&mi_ecmp=BCJ_S_BLWS_CAFOD_25_Activate_Da
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/contact
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/
https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/960820/send-newsletter-spring-2025.pdf
https://myhappymind.org/parent-resources




 

 

 We have raised £155 so far, our target is £200. If 

you can spare any amount to help this worthy 

cause, it would be  

appreciated!  DONATE HERE 

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-peters-big-lent-walk1070?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=BCJ_S_BLWS_CAFOD_25_Activate_Day1&mi_u=53871045&mi_ecmp=BCJ_S_BLWS_CAFOD_25_Activate_Day1


 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS  

INFORMATION 
 
All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to universal free school meals. However, some fami-
lies who are on low income and meet a certain criteria, are also eligible for supermarket shopping vouchers 
during school holidays and free holiday club places. Eligible families will continue to receive free school meals 
after Year 2. 
 
Some families with children in Key Stage 1 do not claim as they are already getting free 
school meals, however they are missing out on the other benefits so please double check. 
 
Please click on the link below to see if you are eligible. If you are eligible or have any problems please email 
Katy (Family Learning Mentor) katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk so that your shopping vouchers can be 
emailed to you asap. 
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1 

 

PE DAYS 

 

REC  WEDS & FRI 

Y1  MON & THURS 

Y2  TUES & FRI 

Y3  TUES & WEDS 

Y4  MON & THURS 

Y5  WEDS & THURS 

Y6  WEDS & THURS 

 

School lunches 

Please order via  Scopay— next week—w.c. 14th April is:   

Week 2—Menu HERE 

Please order off our Easter Lunch menu for Wednesday 

NEW SPRING SUMMER MENU STARTING MON 28TH APRIL! 

mailto:katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus







